Dr. Cox, Minico Administration and School board members:

Health Occupations Students of America(HOSA), Minico Chapter would like to
hold a fundraiser for our State competition that will be held April 10-12, 2019 in Boise
Idaho. Our HOSA chapter currently has 16 students that have registered to compete in:
Health Science, Health Professions, Emergency Preparedness, Leadership, and
Teamwork Events. The Fundraiser will help to cover cost for HOSA dues, uniforms, and
any unforeseen expenses.

The fundraiser we have chosen is a dinner and silent auction. Auction items will
be donated from local businesses. HOSA would like to hold this event in the Minico
High School Cafeteria March 16th, 2019 6-8pm. Silent auction would be held during
dinner.

If you have any further questions please contact me, Kodi Gregersen HOSA
advisor at Minico High School.

Thank you,
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Kodi Gregersen



